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18 September 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Year 6 Pupils, Parents and Carers  

I am delighted to be able to write to you to introduce myself as the Principal at The Littlehampton 
Academy and invite you to our Open Evening at the beginning of next month. During a period of 
determination to return to greater stability across the education sector as we manage the 
complexities resulting from the pandemic period, we are very conscious that schools across the 
country have a key role in providing the support needed for all our young people to achieve their 
ambitions. TLA has always had a reputation for very strong relationships with the families in our 
local community, and we are proud to have been oversubscribed for entry into year 7 in 2023. We 
are really looking forward to welcoming you to the academy for Open Evening. 

I am very pleased to be able to invite you to our Open Evening for year 6 pupils at The 
Littlehampton Academy from 6-8pm on Wednesday 4 October 2023. 

This will be an opportunity to find out as much as possible about the school before you join our 
community in year 7 in September 2024. Students and staff are really looking forward to showing 
pupils and parents/carers around our amazing facilities and talking about life at TLA. If you are 
looking for a welcoming, ambitious and supportive school to achieve your very best, then we are 
sure you will find that The Littlehampton Academy is the perfect school for you. 

The Open Evening will be from 6-8pm, with a presentation from the Principal and other colleagues 
in the Main Hall at 6.15pm and 7.15pm. 

A limited number of tours of the academy will be available during the week commencing 9 October 
for those unable to attend the Open Evening. Places will be allocated on a first- come- first- served 
basis. Please call our main office on 01903 711120 if you would like to book a place. 

We look forward to welcoming you on Wednesday 4 October. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Sarah Pringle 
Principal 
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